
The Columbia VA Health Care System (VAHCS) will host its next Veterans Town Hall, 
Monday, March 24, from 11am – 12:30pm, at Ray W. Hopkins Mauldin Senior Center. 
This event will provide an opportunity for Veterans to ask questions, voice concerns, and 
receive updates on the latest developments within the VA system. The Town Hall will be 
held both in-person and virtually, ensuring all Veterans have the chance to participate and 
engage.
Who: Veterans, Families, & Community Members
What: Veterans Town Hall
When: March 24, 11am - 12:30pm 
Where: Ray W. Hopkins Mauldin Senior Center (203 Corn Rd, Greenville, SC 29607)
Virtual TEAMS Access:
bit.ly/Gville_VeteranTownHall
Dial in by Phone:
+1 872-701-0185
Conference ID: 587 455 951#

https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FGville_VeteranTownHall/1/010001956d68ecc9-10c29b25-b719-47ae-b9a1-49337c7389de-000000/0jNT_hwk6C5ykIadvFozUzOQq0nrqqpYkeCL0O508Bo=395

